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The Tennant Creek RSL Sub Branch needed to update their boards in 
their clubhouse. Craig Burnard from Instorevision sent us an email 
regarding Digital Honour Boards which we had never heard of. Once 
his presentation was shown to the committee we were sold on the idea 
of a Digital Honour Board. 
 
Craig was a great help in designing our board and answered all our 
committee’s questions. We are extremely happy with our Digital 
Honour Board and have had nothing but positive comments from 
members and visitors to our RSL. 
 
The Tennant Creek RSL Sub Branch highly recommends Instorevision 
to any club that is considering changing to a digital honour board. 
 

            
           Pam Dillon 
           President 
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